
 

Circular Message  

Customs Workers' Union (SUPARA) 

Strike Suspended 

 

Buenos Aires, April 28th, 2025       

Please be informed that the Customs Workers Union (SUPARA) has 
decided to suspend the strike and system blackout measures previously 
scheduled for April 29th and 30th, following the progress achieved with 
the Authorities regarding salary adjustments. 
  
SUPARA has stated that, although the progress achieved is considered 
insufficient, the union will continue engaging in dialogue with the 
authorities, defending the validity of the collective bargaining 
agreement and the right to free wage negotiations. 
  
We will keep you informed of any further developments. 
 
Best Regards, 

AGENCIA MARITIMA NABSA S.A. - BUENOS AIRES 

GROUP e-mail: trampoper@nabsa.com.ar 

Follow us on:      
___________________________________________________________________ 
ISO 9001:2015 certified - FONASBA approved - BIMCO members - MACN members 

 

Quote 

Buenos Aires, April 14th 

Be informed that the Customs Workers Union (SUPARA) has called for a 
new national Strike and computer blackout of the "System" with 
personnel present in their working places, being the measure scheduled 
for April 15th, 16th, 29th and 30th from 07:00 hs to 19:00 hs. 

 

At this stage it is uncertain how the measures / strike will impact vessel 
operations across all ports, however, it is likely that some vessels in 
specific ports will experience disruptions, depending on how local union 
representatives support the measure. 

Unquote 
 
Best Regards, 

AGENCIA MARITIMA NABSA S.A. - BUENOS AIRES 

GROUP e-mail: trampoper@nabsa.com.ar 

Follow us on:      
___________________________________________________________________ 
ISO 9001:2015 certified - FONASBA approved - BIMCO members - MACN members 
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